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I am writing to voice my support for this Program and object to any changes that may undermine its benefits to Urban America 
and our City Communities. All federally insured financial institutions should continue to be fully accountable to the Community 
Reinvestment Ac for making investments and all initiatives should prioritize urban areas as originally intended and not rural 
areas as currently proposed. Our Cities need this program to make our communities strong, reinvigorate our urban centers and 
prevent sprawl across our country. Thanks, Jim Burke Philadelphia PA . 


